You're invited...

We’re breaking ground
to build space.

Join the Regional Transportation District (RTD)
and Swinerton Builders as we break ground

on the LakewoodeWadsworth Parking Structure.
This 1,000-car garage will open with the

West Rail Line in May 2013.

Watch us officially turn dirt as a drill rig
commences construction by drilling a caisson.

Wednesday

April 11, 2012

10a.m.

14th Avenue and Wadsworth Boulevard
Parking available on 14th Avenue, east of Wadsvyorth

Light refreshments will be served.
For more information please call 303.592.1122.
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